
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING August 8, 2016 7PM 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Don Weigel and Sarah Baker 
 
Also attending: Matthew Rhoads, Judy Kerns and Jim Kerns 
 
Old Business: none 
 
New Business: Don Weigel is interested in stepping down from the Commission. The 
Commission recommended Matthew Rhoads to replace him and will send that request to 
the Mayor & Council for approval. 
 
 Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Sarah, Don seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:15PM. 
 


